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Newsletter 24 

ALL SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
VOLUNTEER INFORMATION SESSION 

We will be running another Volunteer Information Session on Mon-
day, 17 August at 9AM. Please sign up by emailing Leanne on 
ldeanshaw@kas.nsw.edu.au, sending a message through the 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜ ƻǊ ōȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ  
 

YEAR 10 COMMERCE  
The Year 10 Commerce class will be holding a Market Day on Mon-

day 24th of August as a part of an Assessment Task on Selling and 

Promoting.  They will be selling food during Primary and High 

School lunches. They will have lunch order forms ready for each 

class on Monday, 17 August.   

QUICKSMART  
Our QuickSmart Numeracy groups have been running now since 
Term 2 in both the primary and secondary schools. In that time, our 
QuickSmart instructors have seen exciting improvements in the 
ǎǇŜŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŎǳǊŀŎȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ƳŀǘƘǎ ŦŀŎǘǎΦ 
vǳƛŎƪ{ƳŀǊǘ bǳƳŜǊŀŎȅΩǎ Ƴŀƛƴ Ǝƻŀƭ ƛǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǊŜŀŎƘ 
ΨŀǳǘƻƳŀǘƛŎƛǘȅΩ ƛƴ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ŦŀŎǘǎΣ ƳŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ Ŏŀƴ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜƭȅ 
recall information that can then be used in solving mathematical 
problems in class. 
The QuickSmart lessons are fast-paced and provide some friendly 
competition between students. Congratulations to our students, 
your hard work is producing great results! 

                                                             Got some old uniforms to sell? Just go to Kempsey Adventist School  
       Secondhand Uniforms on Facebook and post them there! We are also             
       happy to put them in the newsletter for you.  

PRIMARY ATHLETICS CHAMPIONS AND RUNNERS UP 2015 
 
GIRLS 

 
 
BOYS 

 
 
TERM OF READING 
The Term of Reading is hotting up!  
This Friday (14/8/15) at 5pm, the Parable competition closes. I have 
only had 3 entries, so they stand a good chance of winning! Take a 
photo that gives a clue to the parable and email it to me at rben-
nett@kas.nsw.edu.au for a chance to win book tokens to spend at 
the Book Fair. Please can you also put the answer in the email! 
Next week is the Book Fair. Opening times are:- 

AGE Champion Runner Up 

5 yr Onyx Szita Stephanie Urdaniza ς Higgins 
& Sophia Quitlong 

6 yr Daejah Geia- Dalton Illuka Sanders 

7 yr Breeanna Donnelly Jorjah Smith 

8 yr Jordan Mullins Breeanna Reinhold 

9 yr Chloe Ward - Moss Nyssa Witchard 

10 yr Dominique Lardner Brooke Robinson 

11 yr Jemeliah Morrison Molly Ward - Moss 

12+ yr Jeraljane Amoroto April Devine 

AGE Champion Runner Up 

5 yr     

6 yr Samuel Phelps Darby Scott 

7 yr Richard Campbell Tahn Jarvis 

8 yr Joshua Bennett Robbie Dodd 

9 yr Jesse Brady Jack Harding 

10 yr Quenten Close Gus Hickson 

11 yr Joshua Sinclair Alex Smith 

12+ yr Jack McMahon - 
Hayes 

Kurtley Moseley - White LOWER PRIMARY ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
There have been some enquiries about the absence of place rib-
bons usually given out at our Lower primary athletics carnivals. We 
have been waiting on the ribbons to arrive, and those children who 
received those places in the individual events at the Athletics day 
will receive those ribbons from their class teachers this week. The 
medals given out on Wednesday last week were for the age cham-
pions and runner ups. These awards are given to those children 
who received the highest overall points tally for their age on the 
day. 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS   
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HSC SCHOLARSHIPS 
Students entering Yr 11 or 12 in 2016 are invited to apply for a HSC 
Scholarship. All students will be given the opportunity to take an 
application form this week or they can be found on our website 
under Enrolment.   
 

MUFTI FOR MARK 
Yr 12 student, Mark Thurgood, has been selected in a NSW Pacific 
School Games Team to compete at an international championship 
in Adelaide in November. In order to support him with the signifi-
cant cost of participating in this event, the secondary school will be 
ƘƻƭŘƛƴƎ ŀ Ŏŀǎǳŀƭ ŎƭƻǘƘŜǎ Řŀȅ Σ ΨƳǳŦǘƛΩΣ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ мо !ǳƎǳǎǘΦ 
In order to participate, students are encouraged to bring along a 
gold coin (or more of course!). 
 

YR 12 STUDENTS CAREER PATHWAYS 
Now that a number of universities have visited the school and stu-
dents have attended Careers Market Days, all Year 12 students are 
invited to meet with Mrs Lesic during lunchtimes/study times to 
discuss specific university options and scholarships beginning next 
week. A sign up sheet will be on the wall outside her office from 
tomorrow. Any parents who would like to discuss options are wel-
come to make a time to meet. Please contact Mrs Lesic through the 
school or on llesic@kas.nsw.edu.au 

 
YR 10 STUDENTS SELECTING SUBJECTS FOR YR 11 2016 
Students and families of students in Year 10 should have received a 
letter about Subject Selection Interviews at the end of last week. 
Each young person and their parent/carer are invited to book 
online for a 45 min session with Mr Pita (Stage 6 Dean) and/or with 
Mrs Lesic (Deputy Principal) to discuss career pathways, subject 
choices and the rules of Preliminary/HSC. The online booking sys-
tem is now open. Appointments are available now and for the next 
two weeks. Please go to: 
schoolinterviews.com.au and use the code X2GJN. 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Monday 17/8/15 ς Wish list day ς no purchases, but all stu-
dents will have the chance of looking at the complete Book Fair 
 and making wish lists. 

Tuesday 18/8/15 ς Book Fair open at Recess and after school. 
EFTPOS available after school. 

Wednesday 19/8/15 ς Join us for breakfast at 8:15am and 
browse the Book Fair (EFTPOS available). Also open at Recess. 

Thursday 20/8/15 ς Book Fair open before and between Bible 
Hero Parades. Last chance to purchase at Recess. 

 
Also on Thursday 20/8/15 is the Bible Heroes Parades. The parade 
for Kindy to Year 2 will be at 9am in the LIC and the parade for Years 
3 to 6 will be at 10am, also in the LIC. Come dressed as a Bible Hero 
and join us in celebrating the best book of all ς The Bible. 
If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, I would love to 
hear them! 
Thanks, 
Rachel Bennett 

 
NAIDOC WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to Aunty Esther who shared stories with the primary chil-
dren using her artwork. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We appreciated the many Dunghutti elders who shared stories with 
the children throughout the week. 
 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Primary students are currently raising money for Jump Rope for 
Heart. Our school target is $3000. There is a 'Jump off day' on Au-
gust 28th and that is when the sponsorship money is to be in by and 
the students will have a skipping activity day. 
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